
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/13/2010 3:29:58 PM
To: 'Khosrowjah, Sepideh' (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Pg&e's presence in today's green job event.

Sepideh - we have 4 people attending that I know of who are experts in the area. Unfortunately, the 
short notice that was given for this meeting prevented us from sending more people.

From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh [mailto:sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 2:25 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Pg&e's presence in today's green job event.

Hi Brian,
I am shocked that with your company's commitment to AB 32, PG&E just sent 2 people to the event!! 
Sepideh

Sepideh Khosrowjah
Chief of Staff to Commissioner Nancy Ryan 
California Public Utilities Commission 
0 415-703-1190 
C 415-271-2760

SB GT&S 0013507
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